
 

October 26, 2022    

 

Dear President McGuire and the Trinity Community, 

It brings us great joy to wish all of you congratulations on the celebration of the One-Hundred 
and Twenty-Fifth anniversary of the founding of Trinity and your graced history.  As you begin 
your three-year celebration of this great milestone, know that we are proud of the many ways 
you manifest the charism of the Sisters of Notre Dame de Namur every day on your campus.  
You continue to make the goodness of God known in a city and country that needs your 
commitment to social justice, to the empowerment of women and to equity for all who suffer 
the sins and crimes of racism. 

The Congregational Leadership Team looks forward to meeting you and spending time with you 
as your celebration unfolds over the next three years.  We are grateful for President McGuire’s 
invitation to us. We will bring our experiences of our world-wide mission and will listen to your 
hopes and dreams for linking in new ways to our Congregation.  We encourage the Trinity 
students to share ideas with us on how to advance our mission. 

We pray for all of you, and remember with gratitude and love the many Sisters who have 
served at Trinity and who continue to serve there. We hold in high esteem the many people 
who join us in our mission there, and in the fifteen countries on the five continents on which 
we serve.   

With blessings on this very special anniversary, 

 

 

                      

 


